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DEB MILLER, SECRETARY

ROSEMARY M. INGRAM, CHIEF

January 12, 2007

Charles F. Soules
Director of Public Works
P.O. Box 708

* Lawrence, Kansas 66044

-

Dear Mr. Soules:

I want to inform you that your requests for an Economic Development proj ect on K-10, at the
intersection with Franklin Road, and a Geometric Improvement project on 6™ Street, from
Monterey Way to Folks Road, were not selected for the fiscal year 2010 program. The number of
requests received for projects far exceeded the number that could be completed with available
funds. Your interest in the program is appreciated.

For your information, the projects that have been recommended for approval are: Manhattan,
Nortonville, Rossville, Wabaunsee County, Beloit, Washington, Goodland, Rooks County,
WaKeeney, Burlington, Neosho County, Franklin County, El Dorado, Pratt, Wellington, Fowler,
Garden City, Leoti and Seward County. These projects utilized an estimated total of nearly $12
-million of KDOT funds.

Sincerely,

Weleocl T e e

Melinda J. Desch, P.E.
Program Management Engineer

cc: Dan Scherschligt, District [ Engineer
Earl Bosak, District I, Area 2 Engineer
Jan Huston, Highway Advisory Commissioner
Ross Markle, Highway Advisory Commissioner
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